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Pentagon Police Officers Participate in Memorial Service at U.S. Capitol 

Washington, D.C. - The four Pentagon Force Protection Agency Police officers involved in the 
March 4 active shooter incident at the Pentagon participated today in the National Law 
Enforcement Officers' Memorial Service.  

Officers Marvin Carraway, Jeffery Amos, Colin Richards, and Dexter Jones represented all police 
officers still serving law enforcement during the service by placing a flower on the memorial wreath 
in front of hundreds of law enforcement officers from across the country. President Barack Obama 
attended the ceremony and provided remarks.  

The memorial service, sponsored by the Grand Lodge Fraternal Order of Police and the Grand 
Lodge Fraternal Order of Police Auxiliary, is the last event in a week long program known as 
"Police Week" with the purpose of honoring fallen police officers. This is the 29th annual 
police week since May 15 was designated as Peace Officers Memorial Day by John F. 
Kennedy in 1962.  
 

 
PFPA officers escorted by the Tennessee State Honor Guard to the 
wreath that honored fallen police officers at the U.S. Capitol. 

http://www.pfpa.mil/index2.html�


 
Officer Marvin Carraway approaches memorial 
service wreath to place a flower in memory of fallen 
police officers.  Carraway and the other PFPA 
officers represented all serving police officers during 
the service. 

 
 
Additional photos may be found on PFPA’s Facebook account: 
 
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#!/pages/Washington-DC/Pentagon-Force-Protection-
Agency-Official/10150147103125212  
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